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Representative Patricia Williams Sends Letter to

Governor Ron DeSantis to Classify Classroom Teachers
as Essential Workers for COVID-19 Vaccination

 
 
Tallahassee, FL –Today, State Representative Patricia Williams
(D-Pompano Beach) sent a letter to Governor Ron DeSantis
requesting that classroom teachers be classified as essential workers so
they have priority access to the COVID-19 vaccine. A copy of the letter is
attached.
 
Representative Williams issued the following statement:
 
“As teachers are being made to return to in-person instruction, it is
critical that we allow them the opportunity to do this as safely as
possible. This is why I am requesting that the Governor expand the
definition of essential personnel to include our teachers. They will be at
greater risk of exposure due to daily unavoidable contact with students
and staff. Many are vulnerable to the devastating effects of this disease
or they have loved ones at home that are at-risk. With all of this talk
about personal responsibility, we need to give them the best possible
chance to do just that by getting the vaccine to protect themselves and
others.”
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Florida House of Representatives 


     Representative Patricia H. Williams 
       District 92 


 
 


 


                                                 Pat.Williams@myfloridahouse.gov    


 


January 11, 2021 


 


Honorable Ron DeSantis  


Executive Office of the Governor  


400 South Monroe Street  


Tallahassee, FL 32399  


 


Dear Governor DeSantis,  


 


As one of the State Representatives for Broward County, I write this letter with a heavy 


heart and would like to humbly express my concerns. The number of coronavirus cases in 


Florida schools increased when students returned to school for in-person learning. Roughly 


1,700 Broward County teachers with underlying medical conditions who have been 


teaching remotely have been ordered to return to classrooms on Monday, January 4, 2021. 


 


Presently in the State of Florida, the vaccine is only being offered to Floridians 65 and 


older, frontline health care workers and long-term care facility residents. I am respectfully 


requesting your consideration to classify Classroom Teachers as essential workers, so that 


they can have priority status for the vaccine and obtain it if they so desire. I believe it is 


important to ensure that vulnerable teachers can return to work while keeping themselves, 


their students, and fellow colleagues as safe as possible.  


 


 


Respectfully, 


 


 


______________ 
Patricia H. Williams 


Florida House of Representatives 


District 92 


 


 


 


 
 


DISTRICT OFFICE: 


 


6400 NW 6th Way 


Suite 159-161 


Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 


(954) 202-3201 


 


 


TALLAHASSEE OFFICE: 


 


406 House Office Building 


402 South Monroe Street 


Tallahassee, FL 32399-1300 


Phone: (850) 717-5092 


 


 


STAFF: 


 


Nadlie Charles 


Chief Legislative Assistant 


 


Robert Moore 
District Senior Executive 


Secretary  


 


 
COMMITTEES: 


*Appropriations 


*Education & Employment 


 


 


 


SUBCOMMITTEES: 


*Children, Families & Seniors  


*Criminal Justice & Public Safety 


*Early Laearning & Elementary 


Education 


*PreK-12 Appropriations  


 







 
 
 
 


